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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Sunday, January 03, 2016 8:40 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Cc: Steve Pappalardo; Robert Cole; David Lee (dlee.trustee@gmail.com); Bill Stern; 

dpekarek@verizon.net; Marc Samwick (marc.samwick@verizon.net); Carl Finger; Matt 

Callaghan

Subject: Fw: Food Scrap recycling program

FYI.  JM 

From: Mayor 

Sent: Sunday, January 3, 2016 8:39 AM 

To: Penny Bauersfeld 

Subject: Re: Food Scrap recycling program  

  

Dear Mrs. Bauersfeld -- Thank you for your email. 

 

Very truly yours, Jon Mark 

From: Penny Bauersfeld <pennybauersfeld@gmail.com> 

Sent: Saturday, January 2, 2016 9:28 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Food Scrap recycling program  

  

Dear Mayor Mark,  

I am glad to see the Village is undertaking a pilot program for composting.  We would like to 

participate in the food scrap recycling program. 

Thanks for helping to move our village forward into the 21st century. 

 

Best, 

Penny and Paul Bauersfeld 

90 Fox Meadow Road 

 

 

Penny Bauersfeld 

pennybauersfeld@gmail.com 
 
 

 


